
 

 

Classified Staff Council Minutes 

2/25/22 

University Place, Heritage Room 

 

In attendance: Mike Lynch, Marie Post, Jeanette Farris, Sabrina Parks, Amie Chronister, Norma Hart 

 

President’s Update: 

 

February 28 – March 4 is Employee Appreciation week.  A complimentary lunch will be provided in the 

DCC on Thursday, March 3. 

 

Salary enhancements will occur in the coming months.  They will be determined by merit, market rate, 

and compa-ratio. 

 

WVU will be updating the mask policy for classrooms and labs. 

 

Old Business: 

 

Minutes from January meeting were read.  Amie moved to approve the minutes. Norma second the 

motion.  

 

The nomination process and reception plans for the Outstanding Classified Staff member will be discuss 

at the March meeting. 

 

New Business: 

 

Classified Staff forum that was held February 17 went well.  At the forum, it was suggested that student 

workers may be able to assist maintenance workers.  Jeanette verified that could be possible. 

 

We discussed a campus “clean-up” day.  This would be a day for employees to get together and make 

improvements around campus (paint, make small repairs, pull weeds, plant flowers, etc.). Then have a 

cookout or catered meal at the end of the day.  It was also suggested that individuals enrolled through 

WV Invest may also be able to help to earn community service hours. 

 

The Classified Staff Council webpage needs updated.  Minutes can be posted for classified employees to 

view. The Council’s constitution also needs updated. 

 

ACCE Update: 

 

Jamey Kesner has expressed interest in becoming the representative for WVU Potomac State.  He will 

get in contact with Mike Lynch. 

 

Norma moved to adjourned.  Amie second the motion. 

 

The next meeting will be held on March 25 at 2 p.m., in the Heritage Room. 


